
 

 

24/1/24    Class 3 Home Learning 

 
In English this week, we have started looking at our information text The Skies Above My Eyes. We 

gave our initial thoughts about the text after thinking about what we would include in our own 

version.  

In Maths we have been solving fraction of amount problems including finding the whole using a 

given fraction. We have been drawing bar models to help support our understanding of this.  

In science, we created our own plasticine solar systems using our understanding of fractions. This 

really helped with our understanding of the size of the different planets in relation to each other.  

                                                       Home Learning 

Reading 

We expect the children to read 5 times a week. It would be great for children to read to an adult 

as well as to themselves. It would help the children to be able to discuss the book they are 

reading with an adult as well for the adult to ask them questions about what is happening in their 

story.  

Maths 

Please ensure the children are regularly practising their times tables using times table rockstars – 

the times tables they need to practise have been assigned to them.  

https://ttrockstars.com 

Geography 

Please see the homework sent last week for a list of tasks. Children are expected to complete 2 of 

these this half term.  

Spelling  

Spellings will not be tested in isolation. We will be looking to see if the children are using them 

accurately in their writing. 

 

 

 

 

 

https://ttrockstars.com/


 

Ready Steady Go 

aeroplane  

kilometres 

equipment 

shining  

launched 

centre  

astronauts  

international 

environment  

scientists 

explosion  

mountainside  

cosmonauts  

neighbouring  

meteoroids  

altostratus clouds  

cumulonimbus clouds  

 stratus clouds  

 


